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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
OCTOBER 22-23, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Paul Fitzpatrick (RIP)

Requested By:  Mike & Ann Foster
Sunday 
8:00 AM
Mass

Intention: Mildred Mayer (RIP)

Requested By:  The Mayer Family
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
WEEK OF
OCTOBER 24-28, 2016
Monday

No Mass
Tuesday
12:00 Noon 
Mass
   Intention:  Eunice Heyer (RIP)


Requested By:  Bob & Cheryl Davis
Wednesday      
12:00 Noon 
Mass
   Intention:  Petra Rascon (RIP)


Requested By:  Rosa Rodriquez
Thursday 

No Mass
Friday
11:00 AM  WRCC
Mass
   Intention:  Homebound Parishioners
THIS WEEKEND OF
OCTOBER 29-30, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Rose Tomanek (RIP)

Requested By:  Butch & Dru Adkins
Sunday 
8:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  Paul Fitzpatrick (RIP)

Requested By:  Bob & Susan Quinzel
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Fr. Jim and all Priests
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
October 24-30, 2016
In Memory of:  William Barker, Patricia Nelson, 
Nancy Middleton and Linda Jabs



Altar Flowers
Donated by:  Loonam Family
In Memory of:  Barbara and Larry Loonam
BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei


"No one shall appear before the LORD empty-handed, but each of you with as much as he can give, in proportion to the blessings which the LORD, your God, has bestowed on you."  Deuteronomy 16:17
OPERATING BUDGET
Fiscal Year 7/1/16 through 6/30/2017
Annual operating expense budget:
 $540,244
OFFERTORY
Actual 10/16/2016: $4,986.66
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

With a Weekend Mass attendance total of 380
Other 10/16/2016 not used for operations totaled $150.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$1,108.00


CELEBRATE THE FEAST OF ST. THERESE!

On October 1st we honor our parish patron saint, Therese of Lisieux.  We have a contribution line on our e-giving page if you wish to donate in honor of her.  Thank you for your generosity and please visit www.sttheresechurch.info for more details. 
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express,

Debit Cards, and savings/checking drafts.
OCTOBER SECOND COLLECTIONS 

October 22-23

US Missions

HELP THE PARISH WHILE HOLIDAY SHOPPING
If you shop on line this holiday season, Amazon will donate .5% of eligible purchases to our parish!

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/54-6050024
WORD MISSION SUNDAY
TODAY IS WORLD MISSION SUNDAY!  In announcing his decision to declare a Holy Year of Mercy, Pope Francis said, “Dear brothers and sisters, I have often thought about how the Church might make clear its mission of being a witness to mercy.”  Supporting the young churches throughout the world with your prayers and generous gifts is indeed a merciful witness of this mission.  The collection today will help missionaries offer the poor of these areas practical help as they share the mercy of God.  It will ensure the development of local dioceses, and support the work of priests, religious and lay leaders who serve those on the margins and in most need.  Extend your merciful witness to the whole world through your gift in todays’ collection for the Society for the Propagation of the Faith!



BINGO UPDATE
On October11, 2016, bingo attendance included 22 players (7 parishioners) and 13 volunteers.  The night’s deposit of $588.75 which will be used to meet liturgical and facilities needs of the parish.  For calendar year 2016, donations now total $26,500.  These funds will be used to meet liturgical and facility needs of the parish.  To volunteer for this Stewardship Ministry, even one Monday night per month, please call Terry at 824-9028 or Carol at 694-4915.  (Note:   We will be closed December 26th.)
PARISH NEWSLETTER

In an effort to enhance communications within the parish and make sure all our parishioners are up to date with parish news and happenings, the Parish Pastoral Council is looking into once again publishing a monthly parish newsletter. A parish newsletter is nothing new for St. Therese, but it has not been done in many years. 


We are looking for suggestions about what topics might be covered in the newsletter and the best way to format and send it (snail mail/email or some of both). If you have suggestions or ideas for the newsletter, writing skills, or an interest in helping to get the newsletter out each month, please call or email Cheryl Davis (804-693-6892 or cheryldavis50@gmail.com). A newsletter can greatly benefit our parishioners and parish, but it won’t happen without help from parishioners.



MURDER AT ST. THERESE!
You are invited to join the chase at our Clued-In Murder Mystery Tea that takes the classic game of Clue off the board and into a real life scavenger hunt.  Players will get a chance to bribe, blackmail, gamble, steal, form alliances, and more all in a race to be the first to discover who murdered Captain Ceylon, where they did it, and what they did it with.  Join us for tea, treats and murder on Saturday, October 29th from 2:00 to 4:00 PM in the Parish Social Hall.  RSVP by October 19th to Nadine McGrady and N.McGrady@StThersGlo.org or 693-5939.

EUCHARISTICT MINISTERS MEETING

Fr. Jim will be holding a meeting/training for all current and new (those wishing to be) Eucharistic Ministers on Tuesday, October 25, at 7:00 PM in the Sanctuary. 



MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!

We are planning to have our Fall Wine and Cheese on Saturday, November 19th after the 5:00 PM Mass.  All parishioners 21 and over are invited to attend.  Hope to see everyone there!
2016 VETERANS BRUNCH

This year’s brunch, hosted by the Knights of Columbus Council, will be on Sunday, November 6th, at 11:45 AM in the Social Hall—mark your calendars.  Please e-mail pictures of family members in uniform for the slide show to jegierlak@gmail.com; or call Jim at (804)832-8595.  More information will be in upcoming bulletins. 

DAY OF REMEMBRANCE
The Comfort Ministry, our new grief support ministry, invites all parishioners and friends to the first annual Day of Remembrance at St. Therese on All Souls Day, Wednesday, November 2.  Mass will be offered at 12:00 Noon followed by a luncheon in the social hall.  If you or someone you know have lost a loved one and would like to remember them, please sign up on the board in the commons.  After lunch there will be a short program to honor the memory of our deceased members.  For more information contact Carolyn Hoover at cchoover3@cox.net or Linda Gregory at lgregory0530@gmail.com.

CHRISTMAS CRAFT FAIR

Calling all vendors!!  Spaces are still available for the 31st Annual Our Lady of Mount Carmel Christmas Craft Fair on Saturday, December 3, 2016!  The event will be held at Our Lady of Mount Carmel School, 52 Harpersville Road, Newport News, from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM.  Please contact the OLMC Home and School Association at homeandschool@olmc-school.com or 757-596-2754 to reserve a booth or request more details. 

2016 RED MASS

The Most Reverend Francis X. DiLorenzo, Bishop of Richmond, and The Saint Thomas More Society invite everyone in the Richmond Diocese to join in worship and fellowship at the 33rd Annual Red Mass and Dinner on Thursday, November 10.  Reverend Monsignor R. Francis Muench, J.C.L., Judicial Vicar for the Diocese of Richmond will celebrate the Red Mass.  Mass is at 6:00 p.m. at Mary, Mother of the Church Abbey, 12829 River Road, Goochland.  The dinner will follow in the Benedictine College Prep Dining Hall.  The keynote address will be given by Reverend Paul D. Scalia, Episcopal Vicar for Clergy, Diocese of Arlington.  Father Scalia is the son of former Supreme Court Justice Antonin Scalia.  Tickets for the dinner are $65.00 each.  The Saint Thomas More Society is an educational, fraternal, and service organization of Catholic lawyers.  Further information can be obtained from Society President, James Schliessmann, jeschliessmann@hotmail.com or 804-873-1035.  

 “O God, be merciful to me, a sinner.”





30th Sunday in


 Ordinary Time





October 23, 2016








